

DOOR PRIZE CERTIFICATE

Congratulations! You have won a 2017 NPB Door Prize!

The National Plant Board presents you with a gift of:

	GIFT
Donor Name:	Agency or Affiliation:
To claim this gift, please mail form to	o:
DONOR	
Name:	
Address:	
Phone:	
Email:	
RECIPIENT (some gifts may be ship	oped, so please include a street address. No. P.O. boxes, please)
Name:	
Address:	
Phone:	
Email:	

INSTRUCTIONS

DONOR: Complete the top half and bring to the meeting (with door prize if easily transported). RECIPIENT: Complete the bottom half and mail to the DONOR if shipping is required.